
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  All Concerned 
 
SUBJECT:  Authorized Bard Engineered Products Distributor 
 
DATE: May 1, 2025 
 
 
This communication is being sent to advise that Accuair, Incorporated is the sole factory authorized representative and 
stocking distributor of Bard engineered products in the state of Florida (not inclusive of the Panhandle area).  This 
authorization letter is a continuation of the authorization from 2024 and will automatically expire 6-1-2026.  A renewal 
letter will be submitted when requested, on an annual basis.  If there is any change in authorization status, a separate 
letter will be submitted. 
 
If you have any questions or need further clarification, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Matt Monroe 
Bard Manufacturing Company, Inc. 
Executive Vice President I Vice President, Customer Experience 


